Bianca Thornton

From: Marnie Stewart

Sent: Monday, 24 July 2017 4:27 PM

To: Nikki Matthews

Cc: Kelly McNicol

Subject: Notification of Modification Application SSD 6917 MOD 4
Hi Nikki

Please be advised that the OEH Greater Sydney Planning Team will not be providing comments on modification 4 for
SSD 6917. This should not be taken as support for the proposal.

Regards,

Marnie Stewart

Senior Project Officer — Planning, Greater Sydney Branch
Regional Operations Division

Office of Environment and Heritage

T: 02 9995 6868

W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au




